
March 13, 2020 
 
 

Hi Parents & Players of PTAA, 
 
Due to concerns surrounding the COVID-19/coronavirus pandemic, the PTAA Board of 
Directors have agreed to temporarily pause the 2020 spring baseball and softball season 
effective immediately through Friday, March 27​th​, at which time we will evaluate the situation 
further. 
 
The PTAA Board is taking this matter very seriously as there is nothing more important than 
the health and safety of everyone involved in the PTAA programs. In addition, while 
disappointing, we believe pausing all activities for the next 2 weeks is necessary to help 
prevent further spread of the disease.  2 weeks is the recommendation from the CDC and the 
Governor of Pennsylvania. 
 
All events planned during this time we plan to reschedule. DSG shopping day, late 
registrations, and board meeting cancelled and rescheduled. Coach’s orientation and Draft 
planned for Tuesday next week also cancelled and rescheduled. Any teams under PTAA that 
have scheduled practices or games indoors or outdoors cancelled. 
 
The PTAA board plans to meet on Sunday to agree on a comprehensive plan for the season. 
The board will act under the guidance of local, state, and national agencies. We have 
received emails asking if we will refund and cancel the season. This is a possibility but it is too 
soon to tell if this will occur or not.  As much as we want the season to take place, the health 
and safety of our members is more important. 
 
We plan to send weekly communications updating you on the plans for the season until we 
can restart our programs. We hope to get past this quickly and get the spring season started 
as planned. 
 
We thank you for your support and hope everyone stays safe and healthy. 
If you have further questions, comments, or concerns please reply to this email. 
 
 
Thanks, 
 
The PTAA Board 
 

 


